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 From the Desk of the Grand Knight  

Worthy Brothers All: 

Council of the Year! We have now Started a new Columbian year 2021-2022. We 

started off pretty strong with four new candidates, serving coffee and donuts, having the 

Hurricane Knights team identify the homes we will make safe during a storm and having 

Knights help with VBS. 

On a sad note Our Brother Steve Marchese Past to be with Our Lord. Please keep 

his soul in your prayers as well as his family. He will be greatly missed as he held many 

positions : Chancellor, hurricane POC team, Faithful Captain, Color Core and many more. 

We now have a date for Habitat for Humanity which is Saturday July 27th. If you 

would like to participate contact Dave Dollieslager at 386-299-1268. 

This month sees us back at Our Lady of Hope for our meetings. Our membership 

meeting will be in the activity center rooms 6 & 8 on Thursday, August 12, at 7 p.m. Please 

enter through the north entrance. The jackpot for our monthly drawing is now nearly $1,700. 

Only four cards remain in the deck; win the 50-50 and draw the Joker, and you claim the 

prize! 

There will be an officers’ meeting at the OLOH classrooms  on Thursday, August 5th, at 

6:30 p.m. All members our welcome.  

We were able to host The Silver Rose again this year. It was taken to Maribeth Mies 

house as she is fighting cancer. All in attendance were happy to see the rose and how are 

Council is trying to honor life from inception until natural death. In attendance was a lady that 

came from Melbourne and resided in Haiti. She said she had heard on the Silver Rose , but 

was never able to view it. I would like to thank the Knights on Bikes for delivering this to us 

and passing it off in Deland for it’s next destination 

We have now got four teams for the hurricane Knights’ but could use more help. We do 

this for the elderly, disabled and the less fortunate that don’t have enough income to get 

things ready for these storms (CHARITY). Please help these teams. 

Remember the Daytona Tortugas Council 8086 Nights? Hopefully we can go ahead 

this summer. Council 8086 Night will be held on Saturday, August  21, picnic starting at 5:30 

p.m. We will be in the Budweiser Bullpen, which is currently limited to 50 Knights and guests. 

Cost is $27, including beverages. If interested, please bring a check payable to the Daytona 

Tortugas to either the June officer or business meeting so we can make the reservation 

deposit. Contact John O’Malley if you would like to attend. 

The Duck Derby will highlight the Port Orange Fall Fest on Sept. 25-26 at City Center. 

Stay tuned for when we can start selling ducks at local events. 
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Columbian Year  2020-2021 Council Officers 
 
Chaplain Father Matt Mello frmatt@ladyofhope.org 
 
Grand Knight Roger Packard  rpackard3@yahoo.com 
Deputy Grand Knight Dr. Ernie Jackson 50chevypickup@gmail.com 
Financial Secretary John Hoag  jhoag1@cfl.rr.com  
Chancellor Steve Marchese  mmover4sons@yahoo.com 
Advocate Mike Mann  michaelmann1@att.net  
Warden   
Treasurer Jacques Roch  jacdaytona@.com  
Recorder Pat Santovasi  PPSVKS@msn.com  
Lecturer Deacon Mike Pettit msp1044@bellsouth.net 
Outside Guard Robert Brock  robertbrock76@yahoo.com   

 

 

 



 
1 Frank Machuga 

2 Richard Mierzwa 

3 Robert Martin 

5 Robert Dwarika 

5 Frank Lo Dolce 

5 Damian Pettit 

5 Pete Delito                                                                                                                                                   56 6      

6           Edward Coyle 

6           Gerald Bonner 

8 tom Kyrcz 

8 David Pigliacampi 

Happy Birthday! 

Please pray for our and distressed Brothers, parishioners, family members and caregivers 
Paul Hoffmann  Rick and Mary Soltes Dottye Citro              Mary Beth Mies        Tom Mies       
John O’Connor   Shirley Mell  Ralph Ameduri  Ralph Shaw                    Charles Garin 
Vaden Family  Ed Kronseder     Michael Langlli               Sean Byrd                      Kathleen Lorenz  
Dave Roberts  Ed Alpi              Jack Mastrorilli  Ronnie Santovasi Gayle Lentema  
Pete Chiaravalle John Martens                Rich Struder                  Angela Gallagher Rocky Siracusa 

Lorraine Cassidy Bob Baskin  Bill Greene   Nickolas Grusso Howard Gowan 

Frank Hill                        Mario Locascio            The Graskaukas’       

 

9 Dan Casamento 

10 Vito Benedetto 

10 Mike Kliment 

14 Bill Sileo 

14 Robert Conlon 

15 Mario Guzman 

16 David Dollieslager 

16 Paul De Antona 

17 Imre Koszas 

18 Thomas Annett 

Attached you will find a photograph of (L – R) SK Marty Librizzi, SK 
Dave Dollieslager , SK Ted Morrell, SK John Hoag and SK Roger 
Packard. Missing from the photo is SK Tim Mell. This was taken as 
we were able to restart our Habitat for Humanity campaign on 
Saturday July 24th. It was very hot, but very rewarding as we 
worked with the lady that will be residing in this house when fin-
ished. 

 

21 Robert Ryan 

23 John Hoag 

24 Matthew Gillikin 

27 Richard Smith 

28 Matthew Jones 

29 John Miron 

30 Howard Gowan 

30         Michael Downes   

  

  

  

Please Check Out Our New Web 
Site: 
www.knights8086.com 
Like us on Facebook, Knights 8086 

     
    Knights of Columbus  

Our Lady of Hope 
Council 8086 

August Events 

5     Council 8086 Officers Business Meeting                                       

@ 6 p.m., OLOH Classroom. 

12 Council #8086 meeting in classrooms 6 & 

8 in Father O’Leary Hall 

13 Feast for Blessed Michael McGivney 

14    Loaves and Fishes @ 9:30 a.m. 

21 Tortugas Game @ 5:30 p.m.  

26      Assembly 2794 meeting, In hall 

28   Coke Zero 400 for special Olympics 

 



 

Please Support Our Sponsors! 
Ritchey Cadillac/Buick 

Mullinax Ford – (888) 349-1709 

New Smyrna Dodge/Jeep – (855) 258-1627 

Houligan’s Port Orange – (386) 322-3330 

One Hour Air Conditioning and Heating, Bryan Cox/Owner –   

(386) 868-3086 

If you haven’t emailed it, please bring your 

Monthly Activity Report to the Council Meeting, 

or file it on Knights8086.com. List all your volun-

teer hours for both you and your wife/family.  

Please send your email to eap-

bss77@gmail.com or 

John Hoag so that Tony 

can run the numbers for 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Council 8086 launched the Infinity 

Knights last month with a kayak 

trip for four of our newer members. 

Infinity Knights, another great idea 

from Chancellor SK Dr. Ernie Jack-

son, is designed to engage the 

interest in younger Knights joining 

our Council.  
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